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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Kooth

Over the coming weeks your child may mention they have been made aware of a service 
called Kooth.com. Fully commissioned, Kooth.com is an online counselling, advice and support 
service for young people aged 11-19 in the area. It provides a safe, secure means of accessing help 
via the internet from a professional and fully qualified team of counsellors. 
 
Whilst your child may not need or use the service, as part of supporting our young people, we are 
ensuring they are aware of provisions in the area that could assist them, now or in the future.
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss what Kooth.com can offer, please contact 
Andrew Rutter who will be able to answer your queries. If you would prefer to speak to a Kooth 
representative directly, please contact Tiana Golden, the Integration and Participation worker for 
Bedfordshire, Luton and Milton Keynes on tgolden@xenzone.com.
 
Thank you.


